
 
 

Happy National Peanut Butter and Jelly Day 
April 2 

 
There is a great deal of information in this week’s communication, which is our main tool for sharing 
information with families. Therefore, we ask that you take the time to read it, in its entirety, to keep up with what 
is happening in our school. Thank you in advance for your time and attention! 

 
 

Please note the following important calendar dates: 
 
Friday, April 4    9:30 AM   School Liturgy 
 
Friday, April 11       End of the 3rd Quarter 
 
Monday – Monday       Easter / Spring Recess 
  April 14 - 21 
 
Friday, April 25       Report Cards scheduled to 
           to be distributed 
 
Friday, May 2    9:30 AM   School Liturgy 
 
Monday, May 26       Memorial Day holiday 
          No School 
 
Thursday, May 29   9:30 AM   School Liturgy –  
          Ascension Thursday 
 
 
 
 

 
Registration for the 2025-26 School Year 

 
If you have not yet sent in registration for the 2025-26 School Year, please do so as soon as possible, so that we may 
begin our planning for the year. We do have two classes already full, so we will need to ensure proper staffing, 
supplies, and materials. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 



Spring Fundraiser 
 

The delivery for the Spring Fundraiser came in yesterday. We will be getting everything sorted and sending the 
items home. If it is a small order, we will send it home with students. If it is a large order, we will contact you for 
alternative pick up arrangements. 
If you have items that you do not want your student(s) to see, please call the office to make arrangements 
for pick up. Thank you! 
 

 
WE DID IT! Our year-to-date earnings have passed the $1,000 mark! Just keep scanning, and we’ll be sure to 
achieve our school year goal of $1,500! 
Congratulations to Grade 3. They maintained their lead and won the March Leaderboard Challenge with 347 box 
tops. 
Be sure to join the April Challenge before scanning your first receipt for the month. Check out the April bonuses on 
this month’s flier. 
 

 

Order your 2024-2025 Yearbook at the following link. Orders are due by Tuesday, May 6 

inter-state.com/order 

Code: 91904T 

 
4th Quarter Lunch Orders 

Reminder that lunch orders for the 4th quarter of the school year are due TODAY. Please review the confirmation 
that you receive after placing your orders. 
 

Take Me Out to the Ballgame 

 
 

The Diocese of Rochester Catholic Schools Day at the ballpark is scheduled for Sunday, June 1. Don’t forget about 
the parade before the game and the post-game running of the bases! Wear your St. Pius Tenth spirit wear or PE 
shirts. 
The parade begins at 12:05, and the first pitch is scheduled for 1:05 PM. 
Following is the link to purchase tickets: 
https://www.ticketreturn.com/prod2new/GroupPortalPEC.asp?HoldID=33514&SponsorID=17608&EventID=346316  
 
In addition to June 1, St. Pius Tenth students are invited to join Mrs. Sabo at the game on Sunday, May 18. Our 
students are invited to sing “God Bless America” at the ballpark that day! 
If you are able to commit, please follow this link to sign up. What a great way to get our school out into the 
community! 
https://forms.gle/T7iV8XUFazxkbczT6 

https://www.ticketreturn.com/prod2new/GroupPortalPEC.asp?HoldID=33514&SponsorID=17608&EventID=346316
https://forms.gle/T7iV8XUFazxkbczT6


 
From the Diocesan CYO Office 

Greetings, 

We are exploring the possibility of creating a Kickball team to play in the Diocesan Kickball League this Spring. 
We’re only in the planning stages now but could move very quickly into getting things moving.  

See the flyer included in this week’s communication for more information. 
 

 
Boy Scout Troop 178 

Spring Clean Up 
Please see the enclosed flyer for information regarding the Spring Clean Up on April 12. 
 
 

Altar Servers 
Those interested in becoming an altar server - Grade 3 and up and having received First Communion - please see 
the flyer included this week from Deacon Johan.  

 
 

New York State Testing 
The Spring 2025 New York State Tests will be administered according to the following schedule. If possible, please 
try to avoid these dates for appointments and vacations. Thank you! 
 
NYS ELA test: 
Grade 5  April 24 & 25    NYS Science test: 
Grade 3  April 28 & 29    Grade 5 only  May 14 
Grade 4  April 30 & May 1 
 
NYS Math test: 
Grade 5  May 6 & 7 
Grade 3  May 8 & 9 
Grade 4  May 12 & 13 
 

 
 

“Be Who God Meant You to Be and You Will Set the World on Fire!” 
-St. Catherine of Siena 



Altar Server 

Invitation 
 

 
 

We are going to have a training session 

Saturday April 5, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

 We welcome anyone in 3rd grade and UP,  

who has received their First Communion  

and would like to become an Altar Server. 

 

If you are interested in being an Altar Server,  

email Dcn. Johan,  

johan.engstrom@dor.org, 

 by Noon, April 4, 

and join us for this training.  

 
 

mailto:johan.engstrom@dor.org


Our K‐5 students are invited to join Mrs. Sabo 

to sing “God Bless America” as the  

Rochester Red Wings take on the  

Durham Bulls on  

Sunday, May 18, 2025.  

GameƟme is 1:05 PM. 

To assist in planning, please RSVP by  

compleƟng the Google form:  

hƩps://forms.gle/6e2cWky3xMmEKRtg6  



SEE PRODUCTS & LEARN MORE ABOUT 
THE BOX TOPS APP AT BTFE.COM

DON’T HAVE THE  BOX TOPS
APP YET? DOWNLOAD IT NOW:

Rotating feature

Rotating feature

APRIL 2025 EDITION

BOX TOPICS

Get the Box Tops app
& start earning today! 

Use code O0GA5M0B
to join and earn
25 Bonus Box Tops.

Hop into spring with this month’s bonus offers!

Goal: $1,500
to help fund classroom supplies.

$1,006.50 

EARNINGS GOAL



Boy Scout Troop 178 is organizing 

the Spring Clean up of St. Pius X 
grounds on Saturday, April 12th from 

9:00 am until 12:00. Please bring 
rakes, tarps, blowers, etc. 

Meet at the Red Barn by the soccer 
field.

All are welcome!



  

 

St Pius X Church 

Catholic Youth Organization 
 

 

 

 

We are exploring the possibility of 
entering the Catholic Youth 
Organization Kickball League 
this Spring.  

 

Are you a HELPER?   

We need three adults per league, Elementary and Middle/High School) 
before we can manage this sport as a parish. First Meeting April 10, Email 
Parish Youth Ministry Director Barb.legere@dor.org by April 7 if you are 
interested in helping to get this new sport started!  

 

Elementary Division: any current student in 2nd through 5th grade 

Middle/High School Division: any current student in 6th through 12th grade  

6-game season will begin in May. Opening week kicks off May 5th 

Games will be played during the week, either Tuesday or Wednesday nights 
beginning on 5/6 or 5/7. $10 team registration fee per player.  
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